
Questions/Concerns involving Financial Suspension 
 
a. If the club pays the full outstanding dues do we require a reactivation report?  
 
No, a reactivation report is not required when a club is released from Financial Suspension.  The Club 
Officers, however, will be held responsible for updating the membership within 30 days after being 
released. Club Officers should continue to send in a PU101, Officer Reporting Form, and MMR's timely 
Monthly Membership Report, to ensure we are aware of all Officers and Members. 
 
b. If the club pays part of the outstanding dues, can they be released from Suspension? 
 
No, full payment will be required to be released from Suspension. 
 
c. Is the club allowed to drop any members when it is placed under suspension? When does the club 
show the drop members in their Monthly Membership report?  
 
Club Officers are not allowed to drop or add members when placed under Suspension, because their 
status is inactivated.  Once a club is released from Suspension, the dropped members can then be 
reported. 
 
d. Will the Semi Annual Membership Dues be reversed when a club is placed under suspension?  
 
The Semi Annual Membership Dues will not be reversed.  Clubs are responsible for paying their dues 
for each semester. 
 
e. When the club is released from suspension, will the Semi Annual Membership Dues be billed once 
again to the club, or will it be on the new membership strength.  
 
New Members will be billed after a club is released from Suspension.  If a Semi Annual Membership 
Dues period is missed, the club members will be billed after being released from Suspension. 
 
 f. How will the club president be informed when it is released from suspension? 
 
A Club Officer will be notified via email or mail once the club is removed from Suspension.  A club 
roster will be sent along with the notification.  We do attempt to email the officer that has an email on 
file, to ensure the information is received timely. 
 
g. Will the District Governor be informed when the club is released from suspension? 
 
The District Governor is the first to be notified when a club is placed or removed from Suspension, or 
canceled. 
 
You may contact Accounts Receivable and Club Account Services with any questions or 
concerns at membershipbilling@lionsclubs.org 
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